
As a Christian organization, Hershey Christian Academy believes in love and kindness towards
others, and promotes peace over violence.

In light of the recent conviction of Mr. Leo Brent Bozell, IV – the individual who wore a “Hershey
Christian Academy” sweatshirt while engaged in violent, unacceptable activities on January 6,
2021, at the U.S. Capitol – we are reiterating that Mr. Bozell was not and is not a board member,
teacher, staff or student of the Academy.

We do not condone Mr. Bozell’s actions. Although he was wearing a sweatshirt with our school’s
logo, he was acting independently and was by no means representing the Academy.

Hershey Christian Academy, as an organization, does not engage in political activities and has no
political views of its own. Nor does the Academy express any opinions on the political beliefs of
others.

We ask that the public respect our school’s privacy so we can focus on educating our students in
a loving and safe environment.


